Application procedure

Nomination
Please forward an e-mail with the names and e-mail addresses of all nominated students to Ms. Sabine Knopp at (knopp@uni-kassel.de). The student(s) will be invited by e-mail to fill in the application form online shortly after you have informed her. Please be aware that the invitation e-mails may be occasionally caught in the students spam folder and they should therefore check their spam folder. 
We advise you to nominate the students as early as possible since we process the applications as they come in. 
VISA

The visa procedure at The German Immigration Service can take 2-3 months. 
Please note that you must also add the processing time for evaluation of each application at the University of Kassel (usually 2-4 weeks for complete applications) and it is therefore important to nominate the student(s) as soon as possible if they require a VISA.
Deadlines
The deadlines for submission of complete applications are:

Winter semester: July 15th  
Summer semester: January 15th 
We are aware that some students are selected by their home universities close to our deadline, and we are flexible in processing applications until August 1st and February 1st. Please note that in these cases we cannot offer rooms in a student hall. 
The web site for incoming students at the International Office is: http://www.uni-kassel.de/internat/exchange/Welcome.ghk (English version) or http://cms.uni-kassel.de/index.php?id=352 (German version).
Student Online Application 

Students will receive an invitation from us by email with detailed information on how to apply for admission, housing and German language courses. 
After filling in the online application form students are asked first send the form online, then to print a pdf form, sign it, have it signed by the international office and then send an original form to our address. 

Note: Only the online application will not be processed.

Housing

Students who apply for admission and housing in due time will receive a housing offer. The offer will be sent directly to the students. Students should respond in time to this offer, otherwise we assume they don’t want the room and will give it to others.

Since the housing situation in Kassel is not very difficult there will be room offers in private homes, too.
We look forward to receiving your nominations and the applications from the students online. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at: knopp@uni-kassel.de
